South Tahoe going to the dogs
for a day

Dawgs on the Run is a canine carnival that will take place
Sept. 15 from 10am-4pm on Ski Run Boulevard in South Lake
Tahoe.

Activities for dogs, their people and kids are planned.

More information about the various activities and contests 1is
online.

All proceeds will go to local pet nonprofit organizations.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/08/south-tahoe-going-to-the-dogs-for-a-day/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/08/south-tahoe-going-to-the-dogs-for-a-day/
http://www.dawgsontherun.org/

